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Date  Time Nature Details 

2/28/2022 09:35 Probation Violation A deputy was sent to the Adult Probation 

Office on State Route 4 to take custody of 

Robert J. Norman, age 41 of Columbus for a 

bond violation.  He was transported to the 

Tri County Regional Jail. 

2/28/2022 14:04 Domestic Deputies were sent to the Adult Probation 

Office on State Route 4 to investigate a 

domestic dispute between a male and 

female that occurred in a vehicle.  No report 

was taken. 

2/28/2022 16:19 Overdose Deputies and units from the Northwestern 

Joint Fire District responded to a residence 

in the 26000 block of Fawley Road for an 

overdose. The victim was transported to 

Memorial Hospital and a report was taken, 

#22-0177. 

2/28/2022 16:47 Property Damage Crash A deputy responded to the 20000 block of 

State Route 347 to investigate a property 

damage crash involving a 2021 

International semi that drove off the road 

and struck a guardrail. The driver, Richard 

P. Holmes age 57 of Marion, was issued a 

traffic citation for failure to control. A crash 

report was taken, #80-22-100. 

2/28/2022 23:59 Assist Other Agency / 

Pursuit 

Union County Deputies assisted units from 

the Marion County Sheriff’s Office and the 

Marion Police Department with a vehicle 

pursuit on State Route 4 southbound out of 

Marion County. A Union County Deputy 

deployed a tire deflation device, and the 

vehicle was stopped on State Route 4 south 

of Kaiser Road. The Marion Police 



Department handled the investigation and a 

report was taken, #22-0178. 
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